
From: Graham Poole <gpoole1957@yahoo.co.uk>
Sent: 21 Oct 2021 01:47:54
To: planningaddinfo@harrogate.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: Re: Incomplete Letter for case 21/04477/CLOPUD at 2 Oxmoor Meadows

Attachments: 

Dear Lisa 

Further to your letter 
dated 21st October we 
would apply for an 
exemption to providing 

a bat survey on the grounds that the roofspace has already been converted into two bedrooms and therefore any access for bats to 
the limited void above is completely sealed. 

I'm not sure why this was not evident from the information submitted. 

Yours sincerely 

Graham Poole 

On Thursday, 21 October 2021, 11:35:33 BST, planningaddinfo@harrogate.gov.uk <planningaddinfo@harrogate.gov.uk> wrote: 

Please find attached a letter requesting further information about your application.  Lisa Alder - Development Management Officer 
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